John Keble

Church of England Primary School

12th March 2018

Dear Parents/ Guardians,
Re: OfSTED Inspection — Tuesday 13t March 2018

| am writing to let you know that we have been informed today that the school will be
inspected by OfSTED tomorrow — Tuesday 13t March 2018.

Attached to this letter is the notification letter for parents from OfSTED for your information.
The leaflet referred to is a short guide for parents on the inspection process and we have
posted this on our school website for you to access.

John Keble was last inspected by OfSTED in September 2013; where the school was graded
‘good’ overall. We are expecting a short inspection of one day and therefore the day will no
doubt be a busy one for ourselves and the OfSTED inspectors.

As outlined in the attached letter parents are invited to complete an online survey on the link
provided but this has a very short turnaround with parents asked to complete it by noon
tomorrow. | would therefore ask and encourage you to take a few minutes to complete this
survey to share your views of the school.

During the school day tomorrow it will be ‘business as usual’.

| look forward to coming back to you in due course regarding the outcomes of the inspection.

Yours sincerely,

Catherine Allard
Headteacher
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